Regular Meeting of the City Planning Commission
September [}, 1956

‘Meeting called to order by Chairman LeRoy Weildeman.

Present: Messrs. Bukleck, Fox, Goetz, Hanks, Stanhurst and
Weideman. Others: Mr. Reed.

Minutes of the Special and last regular mésbing read and approved.

The secretary was gkked to send the City Council a copy of the
motion made by the Planning Commission in regard to Rhododendron
Terrace, and that she also call the Council's attention to the
fact that Reconmendation by the Commission to Council, #ll,
relating to a clean-up ordinance, had net been acted upon,

Correspondencek

A letter from Mr. Chas. Heltzel, Commissioner for the P.U,C,
regarding the request by the Brookings Water Company for
water rate increase, was reade.

Reports of Committees:

Port District information as follows was presented:
District must first be established. Area residents will
vote on the formation of a Port District on Spptember 1llth.
First Cormission will be appointed by the Governor.

Mr. Reed was asked to contact the new City Attorney, Mr.

Balderee concerning the status of thé”Panning”Cdmmission
in regard to the organization of a Port “istrict,

Mr. Reed reported that Mr. Bankus wants the ocean side of Mill
Beach filled. Said filled site to be sold to Coos Curry Elec. for
office bldg. and truck sterage.

On motion meeting adjourned.

Gladys Kanick, Secy.





